Republic of the Philippiscs
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www depediegor net

December 10, 2018 \t 47:3 B. 4 |

TRAVEL ORDER
NO. b3S < 2018

TG , MR. DENNIS CHAVEZ
Nurse H

MS. MELYDITH BALDADO

Nurse il

QOFFICE : Division of Negros Oriental

PURPOSE : Toattend the PROVINCIAL DISSEMINATION FORUM OF THE
2017 NATIONAL DEMOGRAPHIC AND HEALTH SURVEY
(NDHS 2017)

DATE OF TRAVEL December 27, 2018 (1:00-5:00 PM}

VENUE/PLACE : Bethel Guest House, Dumaguete o

ALLOWED/CHARGED TO: Division MOOE Funds, subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations

X : Transportation and other incidental expenses

Note: For the detail of your travel, please see atfached communication.

WILFREDA D. BONGALQS, PH.D., CESOV

Schools Pvision3uperintendent
Yfgftendent &7
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Dr. Wilfreda D. Bongalos, Ph.D., CESO V o
Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education

Divison of Negros Oriental .

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

SUBJECT : invitation to Attend the Provincial Dissemination Forum of the 2017 National
Demographic and Heaith Survey (NDHS 2017)

Dear Dr. Jimenez:

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) will be conducting the Provincial Dissemination Forum
on the results of the 2017 National Demographic and Health Survey (NDHS 2017) on
27 December 2018, 1pm — 5pm at Bethel Guest House, Dumaguete City. The NDHS 2017 is
the elevernth in a series of national demographic surveys conducted in the country since 1968.
The survey is designed to collect information on fertility levels and preferences, family planning,
maternal and child health, infant and child mortality, awareness on HIV/AIDS, and vicience
against women in the country.

In this regard, we would like to invite two representatives from your office to attend this very
important event. Attached is the tentative programme for your reference. We would appreciate
receiving your response on or before 20 December 2018,

Should you need any clarification regarding this request, your staff may get fn 't;:';'uch with Ms.
Jocelyn T. Vera Cruz or Ms. Clan Sherri C. Ferrando through telephone number 422-4372 or
at email address psa07 .negrosoriental staff@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to your favorable response to our request. Thank you for your usual
support and cooperation in PSA's undertakings.

Very truly yours, . _
it bl N
Chief Statistical Specialist

Aftachment as stated.

2™ Floor Pur ple Building, Bagacay, Oumaguete City, Philippines
Telephone: (035) 422-4372
WWw.bsa.eov.oh



